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Date:   February 22, 2023         

To:   Member Families 

From:   Shannon Cleary, President GHC 

CC:  Kevin Kobelka, Executive Director Hockey Calgary 

SUBJECT:  Hockey Canada Operating Fee Refund 

 
Dear GHC Families: 
 
As per the bulletin from Hockey Calgary attached, if you wish to be provided the $3.00/player 
Hockey Canada refund you must communicate as follows: 
 

- Complete and submit this Hockey Canada Refund Request Form 
- Submit one form per player(s) for whom you are requesting the refund 
- Submit prior to March 3rd, 2023 

 
If we do not hear from you by March 3rd, your $3.00/player will be donated to charity. 
 
Once all information is collected, Hockey Calgary will communicate a day & time in mid to late 
March that you can pick up your refund at the HC office at Max Bell Arena.  This is a cash only 
refund, and Member Associations will not be incurring processing fees to refund this money.  If 
you do not pick up the funds at the appointed date and time your funds will also be donated to 
charity. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support of this plan. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shannon Cleary 
 
President 
Girls Hockey Calgary Association (GHC) 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/0Bgz1kYm0F

